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“THANKING ’you Wil Bdaga
- Thauk You So muc)
(Dea Jane Aan
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CARMEL VIKAS SOCIAL CENTRE

ST. ANN’S CONVENT, MANGALORE - 575 001

:0091/0824/2425286
:0091/9481180659

30.11.2018
Dear Auntie and Uncle Jindrich

A warm and loving greetings to all of you. Hope you are keeping fine. My family have conveyed
their good wishes.

This is my final goodbye to you. Thank you for all the help you have rendered over the past 12
years. This has been a blessing for me. I have completed my education and thank you for your
contribution. Thank you for the Christmas gifts that I received on your behalf every year.

My final results will take some time to be declared. I am looking to take up a job as soon as I find
one. My family is grateful for the help rendered. I now want to support them. We keep you in our
daily prayers.

Here, currently the weather is warm. But in the months from June to August, we had good rains in
here in Mangalore. There were floods in Kerala and Kodgu in the month of August. Many people
suffered a lot without basic needs and there was a lot of loss to life and property. The situation has
now returned to normal.

I hope you are having a good weather there and you are looking forward to Christmas. I along
with my family wish you a very happy Christmas. May the Babe of Bethlehem bless you and all
your family members. HAPPY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY NEW YEAR 2019

Yours Sincerely
Wilma

Child’s Code: 18398



